Green and Red Early Learning Newsletter
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Dear Parents/Guardians,





April 2018
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Welcome to Term 4 in the Green and Red Early Learning Classes, we hope you had a fun and restful Easter holiday. 
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This term our topic is: The Farm, Mini-beasts and Ourselves. We are going to be starting to learn about farm animals, their young and where our food comes from. We will then also investigate our growing bodies: learning about the different parts and how to take care of it. As part of our learning about mini-beasts we will be learning about the life-cycle of a butterfly and the changes that occur. We will continue to have our book and nursery rhyme of the week.
This term our pre-school children will be involved in some transition activities with the P1s, getting them ready for their move into primary one and all the children will be getting ready for our Sports Day in May.
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We will be going to different parts of the school for some of our activities. 

The Green ELC Timetable is:
· Gym on a Tuesday am and Wednesday pm
· Library on a Thursday
· Hall for games on a Friday am and Tuesday pm
The Red ELC Timetable is: 

· Gym on Monday am and Wednesday pm
· Library on a Thursday
· Hall for games on a Wednesday am and Tuesday pm

Please ensure your child has indoor shoes (not slippers please), especially on gym days, and welly boots for wet days. Please consider the shoes your child is wearing to nursery and ensure they can take them off and put them on by themselves, as this is to encourage your child’s independence when changing.
We will continue to spend a lot of time outdoors this term so please ensure that your child has appropriate clothing, including sunglasses and a sun hat. Please put sun cream on your child at the start of a sunny session. Please clearly label your child’s belongings for their safe keeping.

Snack money is £2.50 per week or £29.00 for the term.  It would be helpful if snack money is paid on a Monday, if possible.
Library

Green Early Learning Class: Please return your library book on a Wednesday so that you can choose a new one. 
Red Early Learning Class: Please return your library book on a Monday so that you can choose a new one.
Wednesday Wanders
Wednesday Wanders are continuing this term. We really encourage you to come into the Early Learning Class for the first half hour to wander round with your child, and look at what activities they have been doing. You could also read a story or play a game with your child.
Interactive Learning Diaries
We will continue to update you on your child’s learning through the Interactive Learning Diaries (ILD). Please ensure you check them regularly to see recent photos, videos and observations on your child. We will also post a reminder note in your child’s tray when their ILD has been updated. We have really enjoyed all the observations, photos and videos from home. It has been lovely to see all the great learning the children have been doing out with the ELC setting.

If you are having any problems accessing your child’s ILD please let us know.

At Wednesday Wanders we will have I pads available so you can access your child’s ILD.
Coffee and Chats

Our successful Coffee and Chats will also continue this term. We aim for a session once a month. Please let us know if there is a particular focus or topic you would like for the coffee and chat. Also feel free to come along just for a coffee and to get to know the other parents.

Dates for your diary:
Holiday: Monday 7th of May
In-service Day: – Tuesday 8th of May
Sports Day- Tuesday 22nd of May (weather permitting)

Parents’ Evening: Green: Monday 14th of May, Red: Tuesday 15th of May

Nursery Trip: AM: Friday 11th of May, PM: Friday 18th of May

A quick reminder that our doors are open from 8.30am – 8.50am and 11.20am – 11.40am for the morning session and 12.20pm – 12.40pm then 3.10pm – 3.30pm for the afternoon session.  
Out with these times our doors are locked and the Early Learning Class can only be accessed via the main entrance, with the exception of Wednesday Wanders.
Working in Partnership
We are always looking for parent helpers to come in to assist with outings, art activities and read stories in small groups to the children. We will have a calendar up in the cloakroom to provide you the opportunity to sign up for a day to help out in the ELC.
Nursery Blog 
Please remember to look at our class blog to see all the exciting things we have been learning. Our blog is on the Fernielea website - www.fernielea.aberdeen.sch.uk
Finally thank you all for your support and please do not hesitate to approach us with any concerns, however small they may be.

Kind Regards,
Mrs Torrens, Mrs Beedie, Mrs Bruce, Miss Laing, and Mrs Ashton.

